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CITY OF MASCOUTAH  

3 WEST MAIN ST. 

MASCOUTAH, IL  62258 

(618) 566-2964 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 The City of Mascoutah Planning Commission will conduct a Public Hearing on 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021, at 7:00 PM in the City Council Chambers at City Hall, #3 West 

Main Street, Mascoutah, IL  62258. 

 

 The purpose of this hearing is to consider site plan and architectural review of a proposed 

18 building (144 units) apartment complex named Falcon Place on property located on the 

northern 9.072 acres of parcel no. 10-06-0-301-007 generally located north of Hayden Drive and 

west of Beller Drive in RM, Multi-Family Residential Zoning District: 

 

 Anyone interested in this hearing may appear and be heard for or against.  The regular 

meeting of the Planning Commission shall follow this hearing wherein the Commission shall 

make a recommendation on this request. 

 

Questions or requests for further details can be directed to the Assistant City Manager’s 

Office at (618) 566-2964, ext. 122.  Comments in writing may be forwarded to the Assistant City 

Manager’s Office, 3 West Main St., Mascoutah, IL 62258. 

 

 

Posting Date:  September 27, 2021 
 

 

MASCOUTAH PLANNING COMMISSION 

Ken Zacharski, Chairman 

 


